
OSHP EAC Meeting Notes 

April 8, 2020 

Good morning everyone, 

 We had an abbreviated meeting yesterday evening with special guests (Andrew Gibler and 

Stacey Barrett) to discuss options for Fall Seminar 2020 in light of the rescheduling of Annual 

Seminar to September.  As a group, and with the input of Andrew (currently president) and 

Stacey (OHSP association manager) we decided to proceed with a shortened Fall Seminar for 

2020, but with the goal to retain a variety of interesting and useful programming for all of our 

constituents, including pharmacists, technicians, students and industry partners.  We are 

planning to move ahead with a tentative schedule along these lines: 

Location: Robertson Life Sciences Building – OHSU 

Date: November 14
th

 (or 7
th

, if not available) 

Time: 1:00 PM to 5:30 PM with reception to follow  

  Time   

Track 1:00-2:05 2:05-3:05 3:20-4:20 4:20-5:30 5:30-7:00 

RPh 
Law 

Patient 

Safety General 1 

Closing 

Keynote 

Networking Reception 

w/ Industry exhibitors 

Tech Tech 1 Tech 2 

Student 

(P3/P4) 
Residency Showcase 

Student 

(P1/P2) 
Student 1 Residency Showcase 

 Stacey has a recommendation for a Keynote speaker who is local and has presented for a 

number of other organizations locally and she will pass that information on to use in the next 

few days.  We will want to continue to target speakers, recognizing that this year we will not 

have a designated “Ambulatory Care” or “Acute Care” track and will want to probably include 

those key CE topics (Law, Patient Safety) that are always in high demand, without duplicating 

the presentations from Annual Seminar.  There is also the new Cultural Competency 

requirement, but that does not go into effect for pharmacists until 2021, but might be starting 

for technicians with the next renewal cycle (Paige mentioned this previously, but I can’t recall 

exactly what she said the timeline would be for technicians).  We could consider this in our 

planning.  The student session (Student 1) I’ve added in an attempt to draw underclassmen 

away from the Residency Showcase for the first hour, to give our P3/P4 students from both 

pharmacy programs a chance to meet with residents in a less crowded environment.  Students 

seemed to highly regard the “Networking for Success” session from last year, so potentially 

something along those lines, or related to getting a jump-start on building a competitive CV, 



etc. would be attractive.  There is always the possibility that the COVID-19 crisis will continue to 

put these events in jeopardy, so we will communicate to all speakers that there is a chance the 

event will be virtual, but that our goal is to have a live, in-person Fall Seminar in 2020! 

 Additionally, Kylee was not able to attend the meeting because earlier this week she and 

Arrash welcomed their new baby, Adrian Vahidi!  Kylee reports that they are home and doing 

well, so congratulations to you guys!  Kylee will be stepping out of the co-chair position and 

Megan Herink has expressed an interest in assuming this leadership role with me for next year 

and has the support of the Board of Directors.  If any of you are interested in co-chairing EAC in 

the future, please let me know as we need to have a succession plan in place whenever 

possible.  Thank you to Kylee for her long tenure as co-chair of EAC (at least 4 years now, I 

think?) and her continued involvement as a member as time allows. 

Lastly, for those of you who have volunteered to help with student scholarships, I apologize 

that information has not been distributed already, but I plan to send that out TODAY, and we 

will target Monday, April 27
th

 as our date to potentially conference call to review the rankings 

and confirm our winners.  Thank you for your patience! 

That’s it – we have some work to do in the next couple of months, so please be thinking of who 

we should invite to speak, and what topics we should target to appeal to a broad group or our 

colleagues for this abbreviated Fall Seminar.  We’ll meet, as scheduled, the second Wednesday 

in May. 

Thanks, 

--Ryan  
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